Dear Panthers,
We started walking laps on the first day of
school. We will be keeping track of mileage.
Registration continues through October 4, 2024.
Everyone is welcome to participate.
 You don’t have to register to participate. 
We walk or run every morning between 7:40-8:00 on the blacktop.

Your coaches,

Mrs. McKellip, and Mrs. Garcia
